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Rich Collins
300 Post rd
Greenland, NH 03840

December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The Trump era has ushered in a new “we know more than the citizens” attitude from government. The
people don’t want this. The people who pay taxes. The citizens know it does practically nothing but scar
our state and set precident for more destruction. Please start listening. To us.

Sincerely,
Rich Collins

mailto:rscimagery@comcast.net
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

